
THANK YOU for last week’s collection:
Loose: £412.87  Envelopes: £404.20  TOTAL: £817.07

There will be a second collection next weekend for flowers for the Church at Easter.
======================================================

LOTTERY WINNERS Bonus Ball No: 44
Winners:  M Abbott, C Swift

 LUNCHEON CLUB
The next lunch will be on Tuesday, 16th April 12.00-2.00pm.

The Luncheon Club are also holding an Easter Raffle to raise money for Parish funds.
Tickets will be on sale from 31st March - 14th April and the draw will be made at Easter.

1st Prize £100 2nd Prize £50 3rd Prize £30
~  ~  ~  ~

DURING LENT AT ST BEDE’S

An additional Mass each Friday at 7.00am and Stations of The Cross at 9.15am.
A service at the Chapel on the Bridge will take place on Thursdays at 12.00 noon

Easter cards are now on sale in the Repository.

Palm Sunday Procession

On Palm Sunday, 14th April, there will be a procession of children and servers coming
into Church from outside at the 9.30 Mass. The children should go straight to the Parish

Rooms before Mass in readiness to gather outside.
After the procession the children will go into the Liturgy as usual.

Please note that the car will be CLOSED that morning.
                     

EASTER TRIDUUM SERVICE TIMES

Maundy Thursday, 18th April at 7.00pm - Mass of The Lord’s Supper
(with watching until 9.00pm)

Good Friday, 19th April
9.30am – Office of Readings and Morning Prayer

The Church will then remain open for quiet prayer and reflection until the 
Commemoration of The Lord’s Passion at 3.00pm.

Holy Saturday, 20th April
9.30am – Office of Readings and Morning Prayer.

8.00pm – The Easter Vigil

Easter Sunday, 21st April.
Mass at St Bede’s at 9.30am

(Please note there is no evening Mass at St Bede’s on Easter Sunday)
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Polish Mass every Sunday at 11.15am
Confessions every Saturday 8.45 – 9.15am
FORTY MARTYRS’ – a Vigil Mass for Sunday is celebrated on Saturday at 5pm.
Sat 6th April: Ronnie & Margaret Lusardi
Sat 13th April: People of the Parish
Sat 20th April: NO MASS (Easter Vigil at St Bede’s at 8.00pm)

Please pray for OUR SICK:   Elijah Penn, Chris Hegarty, Michael McManus, Ann 
Dearing, Michael Fenoughty, Monica Grant, Chrissie Morgan, Fr Tony Burke, Joan 
Healy, Bernard Greenwood, Ben Spiewak, Teresa Ford, Lesley France, Carol Highton,  
Patricia Shaw, Mary Butler, Peter Liversidge, Valerie Banet,Vera Bannon, Lily Todd, 
Maureen Collier, Lynn Healey, Johanna O'Connor, Anne Casey, Anne Kidd, Magdalene 
Toner, Gillian Norris, Agnes Greensmith,  Winifred Marchbank, Denis Womack,  Katrina
Firth, Santiago Kilner,  Ian Shaw, Stephen Collins, Darren Gunn.

~  ~  ~  ~

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM: What marvels the Lord worked for us!
         Indeed we were glad

MASS INTENTIONS
ST BEDE’S
Sun 7th April 9.30 David Lewis (LD)
5th Sunday of Lent
Year C 6.00 Mary Chapman

Mon 8th April 9.30 Intentions of JAH

Tues 9th April 9.30 Bernard Rockett (A)

Weds 10th April 9.30 David Lewis (LD)

Thurs 11th April 9.30 Intentions of Mary Butler

Fri 12th April 7.00am People of the Parish

9.30 Pr. Intention

Sat 13th April 9.30 Michael Shaw, Geni & Drago Nenadovic and
Elena & Mile Kasic

Sun 14th April 9.30 Emma Sanderson (Birthday Anniversary)
Palm Sunday 
Year C 6.00 Jacinta Charmak



NOTICES

Forthcoming Meetings: (All meetings are in the Parish Rooms unless otherwise stated)

Liturgy Meeting: Tuesday 30th April at 7.00pm.
PPC Meeting: Monday 13th May at 7.00pm 
Social and Fundraising Meeting: Tuesday 14th May at 7.00pm
===============================================================
Noah’s Incredible Cruise:  Students from the secondary and primary schools across our
learning community have joined together to produce a performance of ‘Noah’s 
Incredible Cruise’. This production will take place on Thursday 11th April at St 
Bernard’s Catholic High School at 6pm. This is the first time the schools have 
attempted a joint production and they are really looking forward to performing.Tickets 
are available from any of the schools and cost £3 each. Please do try and support this 
event if you can. For more details please contact St Bernard’s School on 01709 828183.

Churches Together in Rotherham Lent Lunches:   The final lunch will take place on 
10th April at St Thomas’  Kimberworth, Church Hall. (12 noon – 1.30pm)

Lindisfarne Pilgrimage for Young Adults: Wednesday 24th April – Sunday 28th April. A
time to walk along part of St Cuthbert’s way, reflect and pray with other young adults 
and spend time on the beautiful island of Lindisfarne. Accommodation is in a basic 
bunkhouse near St Cuthbert’s Cave at a cost of £85. For more information email 
lynnefcj@hotmail.com or check the FCJ Young Adult Network facebook page.

CAFOD Fundraising: Children from St Mary’s Primary School are having a family 
sponsored run, walk or skip on Monday 8th April at St Bernard’s from 4.00 – 4.45pm. 
Refreshments will be available and all are invited to come along and support the children
in this event raising funds for those in need around the world.

Extended Lenten Confessions at St Marie’s: Monday 8th – Thursday 18th April. Please 
see the timetable on the noticeboard for further information. There will also be a 
Penitential Service on Saturday 13th April at 11.00am, with Confessions until 12.00 noon.

The New Testament Letters: A series of illustrated talks with Dr Gregory Ryan to be 
held at St Joseph’s, Wingfield Avenue, Worksop on Wednesday evenings, 8th - 29th May 
from 7.00 – 8.30pm. All welcome.

 Shiloh:  The next collection date for your donations is the 13th/14th April. The centre 
thank you for your generosity which is vital to supporting their work with vulnerable and
homeless adults. A list of the most needed items is on the noticeboard.

==============================================================================================

Many thanks to Niamh Melton from CAFOD who visited the Youth Club on
Thursday to share her experiences of working in Uganda – there are some 
great pictures of the visit on the website with the youth trying out traditional
Ugandan costume. The next date for the Youth Club is Thursday 2nd May.
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